Flat 2

40 Belsize Park
London
NW3 4EE
Mr Rob Brew
London Borough Of Camden 16 April 1996
Town Hall
Argyle Street
London
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Dear Mr Brew

Application No: 9500249R3
Related No:

Case File: G7/11/K
4245 Belsize Park and land adjacent to 79 Belsize Lane

With reference to your correspondence dated 4 March 1996 and our subsequent
telephone conversation, I wish to convey my grave concerns regarding the
proposed three storey extension at the rear of 42-45 Belsize Park.

Firstly, I very much doubt that the structure would be in keeping with the
properties in the immediate vicinity.

Secondly, we currently enjoy a high level of security and privacy at the rear of our
property, which could be jeopardised by this building and the proposed car park.
Thirdly, and importantly, obviously depending on the dimensions of the
extension, I suspect daylight/sunlight will be restricted into our flat and garden,
thus effecting our lifestyle as well as the current value of our property.

Pending sight of the plans and your findings and given the above, I would like to
say that I totally oppose this proposed building work.

Ienclose an SAE and trust you will inform me of your progress.

Yours sincerel



